
 We want your feedback:  
Doing Business with the City of Seattle 

The City of Seattle wants to hear from local business 

owners, like yourself, about your experience doing 

business with us. We want to know what is working, 

what barriers you face, what prevents you from 

pursuing or getting work with the City of Seattle, and 

what we could do to improve our processes. Our goal is 

to better support local, minority- and women-owned 

businesses and improve access to business 

opportunities. To do this, we need to hear from you.   

Working with a third-party consultant, we’ve created a 

survey: Doing Business with the City. We want to hear 

your feedback, whether you have done business with 

the City of Seattle in the past, or not.  

 

 

 

Questions? Contact:  

 

City of Seattle 
Questions? Contact:  
SPU_WMBE@seattle.gov    or   Dr Gillian Marshall, GLMconsulting3@gmail.com  

Scan the QR code to take the survey! 

• Approx 5-7 minutes to complete 

• Will be open until November 14  

• Survey responses are anonymous 

• Available in English and Spanish, additional 

languages available by request 

• To access the Spanish version, go to 

https://tinyurl.com/yc5vxsf2  

• Paid focus group and interview options 

Are you a minority- or woman-owned business? 

https://tinyurl.com/yc5vxsf2

